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September 24, 2018 
 

Dear Friends and members of the Seycove Community, 
 
As many of you will be aware, last Sunday was the annual North Van Community 
Terry Fox Run in support of Cancer Research. 
 
Many schools sponsor their own parallel event, and this year Seycove has organized 
a run for our students for this Friday, September 27th.  Students will be running 
between 11:25am – 12:50pm, along a route between Seycove and Cates park, which 
will follow along Beachview on the way out, and Roslyn on the return (see map 
below…) 
 
There will be school staff placed all along the route, as well as staff running with the 
students. We do not anticipate any issues, but with over 500 students spread out 
over the route, there will be some momentary congestion. We hope that this does 
not cause any inconvenience to you, and thank you for your patience as we all 
celebrate one of Canada’s true heroes, Terry Fox, and his incredible legacy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob McLeod 
Vice Princπipal 
Seycove Secondary School 
 
Friday’s Route: 


